16 November 2011
Guy D’Angelis

Claims Director

Boston Mutual Life Insurance Company

120 Royall St.

Canton, MA 02021

Re:
Policyholder:

Town of Milford


Group Policy No.
G-24606



Insured Employee:
Mark S. Strapponi

Dear Mr. D’Angelis,

I am in receipt of your 16 November 2011 decision.
With regards to Group Policy G-24606, would you please advise me of the number of insured employees who were approved a waiver of premium as a result of disability by your office. Of those insured employees who were approved a waiver of premium due to disability by your office under Group Policy G-24606, kindly advise me how many of those waiver of premium as a result of disability were filed by the policyholder, Town of Milford, on behalf of the insured employee. 

Thank you for your prompt and courteous attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Mark S. Strapponi

Cc:
Gerald Moody, Esquire


Barbara Auger

SENT BY CERTIFIED MAIL/RRR

